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Department of Communication undergraduates are busy this summer working in a 
variety of professional positions and fulfilling their Cooperate Education 
requirement. The present eNewsletter is one edition of a series reporting on the 
students and their work. 

  

Nicole Sherman (APR) works at the Association for the Blind and Visually 
Impaired-Goodwill (Rochester, NY) in their Marketing Department. Her 
responsibilities include creating signage for programs in the organization’s store 
and the agency, writing content for a monthly radio show, and writing articles for a 
monthly and a quarterly newsletter as well as press releases and media alerts for 
special events. 

  

Kimberly Reeb (PTC) is Information Security Communications Assistant at RIT 
and is working on the Information Handling Course designing the course for e-
learners. 
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